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26th September 2018 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 5 Basketball & Badminton at St Richards Catholic College 
Monday 1st October – Monday 5th November 

(not on 15th October) 
 

On Monday afternoons, Year 5 children will have an exciting opportunity to visit St. Richards 
Catholic College, where Mr Varney has kindly offered to teach them Basketball & Badminton skills. 
These are two sports which we are unable to teach at Chantry due to lack of facilities.  
 
The children will be walking down to St Richards after lunch and will need to be collected from 
St Richard’s at 3.25pm. Mrs Jackson will walk the children up through the alley to Links Drive, 
where she will wait just by the junction to The Finches. This should be easier to access than 
Ashdown Road.   
 
Children will need their PE kit but also a tracksuit and waterproof coat to wear, as they will be 
walking down to St Richards whatever the weather.  
 
Please complete the form below with collection details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
    
 
 
Becky Reed   Mrs S Jackson 
Headteacher   Assistant Deputy Head/PE Coordinator/Class teacher 
 

 
 

Year 5 Basketball & Badminton at St Richards Catholic College 
Monday 1st October – Monday 5th November 

(not on 15th October) 
 

 
I will collect my child from St Richard's Catholic College at 3.25pm. 
(Top of Links Drive by the junction to The Finches) 
 

 
        I have made arrangements for my child to be collected by________________________ 

 
 
Signed________________________________parent/carer 
 
 
Emergency telephone number__________________________________ 
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